
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Saturday 
prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   
Please email anything you would like posted to 

info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 
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A heartfelt Thank You to all the volunteers 

and runners who participated in this year’s 

Marathon. It couldn’t have happened without 

you! Next year will be our 15th Anniversary! 

The Ashton Chamber of Commerce would 
like to extend a big Thank You to all who 
participated and supported 
the Fall Festival. We hope 
everyone had an enjoyable 
time. Happy Fall! 

Get on over to Dave’s Jubilee for all your 

grocery needs. Dave & Julie Jacobson keep a 

great variety to meet everyone’s needs! With the 
best produce section in this part of the upper val-
ley, you can’t go wrong. They also have a won-
derful deli where anyone on a budget can eat 
well and leave with a happy tummy! So make 

your way over to Dave’s Jubilee check out 

their awesome weekly sales and keep your family 
& friends satisfied with their delicious grocery va-
riety! Open 7 days a week 7:30am-9:00pm. 

Whitney Reynolds is wanting to 

give you a new style for fall. She specializes in 
haircuts and hair colors.  With more of her time 

devoted to her station at the Barber Chiks, 
Ashton is sure to be the best looking town in 

Eastern Idaho. Her hours are M&W-2pm-8pm; 
T&TH 10am-5pm. Call her today and make 

your appointment:351-6229.    
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Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event posted 
FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Community Calendar 

Ashton Swimming Pool — Thank You to 

all who supported the pool this summer, we 

look forward to seeing you next summer! 

 
The Ashton Visitor Center will be closing 

September 11th. A BIG thank you to all the 

volunteers that helped out this summer! 

See you next year! 

 
Ashton City Council Meeting will be Sep-

tember 8th @ 7pm in the City Council 

Chambers.  
 

Written comments concerning the City 

Water Project will accepted at the City 

Building until September 13th.  
  

The Ashton Urban Renewal Committee has 

started the plan amendment process to ex-

pand both the geographical boundaries and 

investment/expenditure objectives. The 

Committee is inviting community input of 

ideas and visionary projects as they begin 

the process of a renewal master plan. 

Please deliver your ideas, in writing, to ei-

ther the City office or email to city-

clerk@cityofashton.com. Please share your 

ideas as soon as possible. The ideas will be 

gathered for consideration on Sept. 15th.  

September 8– City Council @7pm @ City Building 
 

September 11-Patriot Day 
 

September 12-Grandparent’s Day 
 

September 16-Chamber of Commerce Monthly 
Meeting @12pm in Chamber office 

 

September 16-School Board Meeting @ 7pm 
@District office 

 

September 17-Constitution Day 
 

September 23– Autumn Begins 
 

September 24-Public Auction @ Hess Heritage Mu-
seum @ 4pm 

 

September 25-Public Auction @ Hess Heritage Mu-
seum @10am 

 
Regular Event: Henry’s Fork Farmer’s Market: Every Fri-
day from 4-8  
 
*The next newsletter will come out on Sept. 21st. Please 
get news to Chamber by the Saturday before. Thanks! 

The “Wedding Planners” or  volunteers at the Visitor 
Center this day were Ann Shearer and Pat Rogers. As edi-
tor, I apologize for not mentioning them by name in my 
last article on the event that took place last month. 

This summer  a group of artists and citizens in  town have 

been meeting and creating a “Welcome to Ashton” sign to 

encourage travelers to slow down and come see our lovely 

city. It has been designed and a company has been chosen 

after it was put out for bids. The sign will read, “Ashton 

Welcomes You”, with an arrow under it pointing into town 

and saying, “Your Adventure Starts Here”. There will be 

three signs, one for each entrance; north, south, and east. 

Most of the funds for the signs have been donated and oth-

ers are being approached for the rest of the needed money.  

So keep your eyes open as we hope to have the signs up by 

fall. This will become a great accomplishment and one more 

thing for us to be glad that we live in this beautiful city!  26 North Highway 20 

OPEN DAILY 
7:00 AM to 10:00 PM 

(208) 652-7762 

Full menu available on-line: www.frostopdrivein.com 

Teresa Hansen and her helpers have been working on getting the 

birthday calendar back in business. Look for yours by the end of 

this month. If you haven’t order yours call Teresa @ 652-3965. 


